Ms Cristiana Pașca Palmer Executive Secretary CBD Secretariat 413, St Jacques Street, Suite 800 Montreal, Quebec H2Y 1N9 Canada

20 September 2019

Dear Ms Pasca Palmer,

On behalf of the European Union and its Member States, please find enclosed the response to CBD Notification 2019-075 (*Invitation to provide proposals on the post-2020 global biodiversity framework*).

Yours sincerely,

Stefan Leiner

Head of Unit

ENV.D.2-Biodiversity

**European Commission** 

Marina Weissenberg

Senior Ministerial Adviser

Ministry of the Environment

Finland